
 

 

 

 

 

 

19th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Non-Uniform Day: Friday 26th November 2021 

Children in Need and Anti-Bullying Alliance 

 

We are planning a non-uniform day on Friday 26th November 2021 to raise funds to Support 

‘Children in Need’ and Anti-Bullying Alliance - https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/ 

All students, who wish to wear their own clothes, are asked to contribute £1.00. If your child has 

PE, they must bring their normal Garibaldi School PE kit.  

We really appreciate your support helping our school raise lots of money for these charities. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr M Dawson 

Deputy Head of School 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fanti-bullyingalliance.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CSColeman%40garibaldischool.co.uk%7C4ed94d11dabf474a5f0f08d9a84064c2%7Cf4ebe22eb55344f388563e0d84908eb8%7C0%7C0%7C637725816780694440%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=6jXnOvzNDlLaPiOnmp1%2BSfEzFO9vd3lOWvnygxI36c0%3D&reserved=0

